PERTH CORONER'S COURT
14 FEB 7019

RECEIVED

Our Ref: 63-10209
Your Ref: 078/2014

Dawn Wright

Level 10 Central Law Courts
501 Hay Street Perth WA 6000
Dear Ms Wright,

Thank you for your correspondence to the Minister for Police; Road Safety dated
6 February 2019.

The issues you have raised are being considered.

Yours sincere

Correspondence Officer

HON M H ROBERTS BA Dip Ed MLA
MINISTER FOR POLICE; ROAD SAFETY

.13 FEB 2019

Level 12, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street, West Perth WA 6005
T 6552 6900 | F 6552 6901 | E Minister.Roberts@dpc.wa.gov.au




